
As of July 9, 2020, these companies have committed to providing 
expanded telehealth options to Oregonians and paying for those 
services at rates established during the COVID-19 outbreak:

H E A LT HH E A LT H  INSURANCE
Expanded telehealth services for Oregonians 

through Dec. 31, 2020

Division of Financial Regulation

Consumer and 
Business Services

• Aetna
• Bridgespan
• Cigna
• Health Net
• Kaiser Permanente

• Moda
• PacificSource
• Providence
• Regence
• Samaritan
• UnitedHealthcare


